
TO THE RESIDENTS OF DORA TOWNSHIP: 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Equalization for Dora Township 
will be held on April 21st, 2025 at 9:30 AM. The purpose of the meeting is to 
determine whether property in the jurisdiction has been properly valued and 
classified by the assessor. If you believe the value or classification of your property 
is incorrect please contact your assessors office to discuss your concerns. The 
board will review your assessments and may make corrections as needed, you must 
appeal to the local board before appealing to the county board of appeal and 
equalization. 

The meeting is held at the meeting room in the CDH/Vergas Fire Department 
which is located off the alley way in the rear of the building. The address is 120 
Linden Street, Vergas, MN. 

Michael Kratzke 
Dora Township clerk 


